FILMING NOTIFICATION

HP Christmas Mistletoe Productions Inc.
1765 Jane Street, North Bay, ON, P1B 3K3
Delivery Date: July 25, 2024

Dear Residents and Businesses,

Please be advised that filming in your immediate area will take place at 262 Edward St,
Powassan, ON POH 1Z0 and 227 Edward St, Powassan, ON POH 170, and will occur:

August 1 filming from 11am - 1am (August 2), with trucks arriving July 31 before 11pm.
e With intermittent traffic stoppages on Clarke btw Main and Edward 11am to 3pm.
August 2 filming from 3pm - 3am (August 3)

e With intermittent traffic stoppages on Edward btw Clarke and Memorial Park Drive W
4pm - 1230am

August 6, 7, 8, 9 from 7am - 9pm, with trucks leaving August 9 by 11pm.

Production crews will be operating directly from 262 Edward St, Powassan, ON POH 1Z0 and
227 Edward St, Powassan, ON POH 1Z0 during this period; however, parking of production
vehicles will be:

e E/s of Edward St N btw Clarke and Memorial Park Dr W

e N/s of Memorial Park Dr W btw Main and Edward

o N/S of Memorial Park Dr W btw Joseph and Edward

e S/s of Clarke St btw Edward and Main (Picture Vehicle ITC Lockup)

These scenes will include INTERIOR/EXTERIOR FILMING.

HP Christmas Mistletoe Productions Inc. has been working with the Municipality of Powassan to minimize disruption
while filming in the community.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation and understanding. For further information please contact:
Location Manager lan Pozzebon @ 647-521-7872 or thereelpozz@gmail.com

Should you have any questions about filming in the Municipality of Powassan, please contact Municipality of Powassan at
705-724-2813 or office@powassan.net.



